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Reviewing SB916, this initiative will do more harm than good.  Striking is supposed to 

be a difficult choice for workers and employers alike.  It is a last resort when two 

parties cannot come to terms.  This is not something anyone should be promoting or 

incentivizing.  There are better ways to help guide employers and employees in 

reducing conflicts. 

 

Shame on anyone even contemplating this proposal. 


